
 

Roads Closed in Kruger National Park due to heavy rain

Due to heavy rains in and around the southern part of Kruger National Park (KNP) several roads have been closed. Guests
are advised not to use any gravel roads and to stay on the tar roads.

The Crocodile Bridge Gate is closed due to the flooding of the Crocodile River. Guests are advised to use the alternative
route from Lower Sabie to access Crocodile Bridge Camp.

The Wolhuter trail, Bushman trail and the Sweni trail are also all closed due to the rain. Guests booked at these Wilderness
trails are advised to contact Hester van den Berg +27 (0)12 426 5117; gro.skrapnas@grebnednav.rehtseh  for changes to
bookings.

For tourist enquiries please contact Lucy Nhlapo on +27 (0)82 908 4753 or gro.skrapnas@opalhn.ycul .

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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